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Find your account 
number and win a

$100 credit!
If your account number (as it appears 
on your monthly electric bill) is one of 
the four account numbers hidden in 
this issue, give our office a call by the 
end of the month and you will receive 
a $100 bill credit. If more than one 
member finds their account number 
in a single issue, $100 will be split 
equally amongst them.

Congratulations
to John Godwin for finding his 

account number in the April 
newsletter.

Call Day or Night
1.888.884.3887

Do not call the office for outages

June Energy Payment is due 
July 20.*

*We accept Visa, Discover,
and Mastercard.

Energy Saving Tip: 
Take advantage of the 
warmer weather to 
reduce home energy use. 
Avoid using your oven and use a 
grill instead. Not only will cooking 
outdoors eliminate the energy 
used to power the oven or stove, 
but it will also avoid raising the 
temperature inside your home, 
reducing the need for additional 
air conditioning. 1748600
 You can also avoid using 
the oven with tasty no-bake 
recipes. Get creative in the 
kitchen and explore new ways 
to save energy!
Source: energy.gov

Manager’s Article: Building Update
By Jenny Stryhn, General Manager

We’re pleased to share that construction on our new headquarters is progressing 
right on schedule. In the coming weeks, we’ll begin transitioning into the new facility—
located just next door to our current office. This move marks an exciting milestone 
that will help us serve you, our member-owners, even better.

While we make the move, we remain fully committed to delivering the reliable service 
you expect. After the transition, we’ll continue work on the exterior surroundings of 
the building. During this time, member access to the new facility will be limited, but 
we’ll continue meeting with members by appointment. We’re looking forward to fully 
completing the project this fall—and celebrating with an open house for all our members.

We also hope to see you at the Annual Meeting on June 10th for more updates. 
In the meantime, stay connected with us on social media for the latest news and 
announcements.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement in your cooperative.


